
Think Clean, Travel Green - A Big Congratulations to our Winners!! 

Our Green School Travel Code and colouring competition winners have been awarded their prizes. The standard was so high and everyone on 

the Green School Committee is in agreement that our “Think Clean, Travel Green” code is a perfect way to remind us all of the importance of 

travelling to and from school in a way that is environmentally friendly. This code will be displayed in all classrooms over the coming weeks.  

 

 

 



 

 


